
 

 
 
 

 

3rd November 2014 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 11 Mock Examinations  
 
The week commencing the 17th November 2014 sees the beginning of the mock examinations for 
Year 11. The exams are designed to prepare the students for the rigour of the GCSE’s they will 
face in the summer. Your child will need to be fully prepared if they are to make the best use of 
this time and provide teachers with accurate information on which they can base any interventions 
if they are required. 
 
Please find attached a copy of the mock exam timetable and ensure that your child is aware of the 
timing of each assessment. Students should also be aware that these results will provide the basis 
of their predicted grades which are necessary for all sixth form and college applications. 
 
I wish your child all the best and myself and the school would like to take this opportunity to 
acknowledge the hard work and endeavour shown by the vast majority of students in Year 11.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
  

 
 
Mr O’Donoghue 
Assistant Headteacher - Key Stage 4 
 
 


